
Crimson View Elementary SCC Agenda 

January 16th, 2025 @ 3:45 p.m. in the Library 

 
 

Welcome:  Josh Coffin (Chair) 

Conducting Business: Josh Coffin & Martha Baker 

Pledge of Allegiance: Martha Baker (Vice Chair) 
 

 

1)​ Mid-year Data Review- Anthony Horrocks, Principal 

 

2)​ 2025-2026 School-wide goals/needs/Funding- Anthony Horrocks, Principal  

 

3)​ Student Dress Code- District-Wide Proposal- Stacey McGinnis, School 

member. 

 

4)​ Open Forum 

 

Next Meeting is Thursday, February 13th, 2025 @ 3:45 p.m. 

 
 

To promote ethical behavior and civil discourse each council member shall: 

 

·       Act with integrity. 

·       Attend council meetings on time and be prepared. 

·       Listen to and value diverse opinions. 

·       Make decisions with the needs of students as the main objective. 

·       Be sure the opinions of those you represent are included in discussions. 

·       Expect accountability and be prepared to be accountable. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Coral Canyon Community Council Minutes- January 16th, 2025 

 

The meeting began at:  3:50 

 

Those in Attendance: 

 

●​ Anthony Horrocks 

●​ Josh Coffin 

●​ Martha baker 

●​ Stacey McGinnis 

●​ Michelle Deucuster 

●​ Britany Lange 

●​ Shelly Aitkin 

●​ Hannah Albrecht 

 

Discussion Items:  

 Mr. Horrocks reviewed the Acadience reading and math mid-year scores for K-3 at 

our school and how well CVES is doing. He shared the mid-year data for our school. 

He also discussed Fridays and the concern with attendance. The discussion of having 

Fridays off and if and when the time would possibly change. Questions were asked as 

to why Fridays are done at noon for students. We shared that we may want to share 

the importance of Fridays with parents and the data on attendance for that day. 

A large majority of the meeting was spent on the budget and how the council will 

spend the trust land money. The discussion of one hundred Chromebooks needing to 

be purchased to keep with the rotating 5-year plan was brought up and approved. 

Josh Coffin and Martha Baker approved the motion. The need for take-home books 

was brought up next, and the idea of having parents donate books that students 

have read was discussed. Para-professionals in WIN time are important and our 



school needs at least one more, which is vital for our students learning.  

 

The amount voted on for the 2025-2026 school year,  is roughly $80,979.30. The 

100 Chromebooks needed ($27,000.00) will be pulled out of this fund and ($45,000) 

.5 for a teacher will also be allocated from these funds.  Professional development 

would receive $5000.00 for subs etc. Josh Coffin brought up the motion to approve 

this budget and the second was by Hannah Albrecht.  

 

The proposed dress code from the district was discussed. Hats and midriffs were 

objected to. Tank tops are hard to monitor and it is also subjective as to the type of 

tank top and coverage.   

 

The next meeting will be on February 20th at 3;45.  

 

Meeting Adjourned: 5:00 

Motion adjourned by Josh Coffin 

 


